
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July, 25, 2022  

# 01-220 

 

Dear brother Tomas, dear brothers from the World Evangelical Alliance!  

On behalf of our union, we thank you for the assistance in the amount of 40 

thousand US dollars for humanitarian aid and evacuation.  

The funds were distributed in regions and the following work was 

accomplished: evacuate about 5,000 people, provide food and hygiene 

products to about 8,000 people, and provide temporary shelter for about 3,000 

people.  

The funds were used for: 1. Food 18 358$  2. Fuel and evacuation 10 170$  3. 

Medicine 8 897$ 4. Literature 699$ 5. Hygiene supply 1 876$. We sent a 

detailed report and photos by filling out a separate report form. Thank you 

very much for supporting the ministry of evangelical churches during the war.  

May the Lord bless you and reward you a hundredfold. 

 

 

 

 

President UUC 

Stanislav Nosov 

 
 

   


